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Full Text

The Permanent Forum and the Inter-Agency Support Group on Indigenous Issues
should continue to reflect on how best to ensure that the recommendations of the
Forum are implemented by United Nations bodies and organizations, including
proposals on how the recommendations should be packaged and information that
indigenous peoples can use to influence decisions within the United Nations
system.

Comments

SPFII brought this recommendation to the attention of IASG.
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